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Response to Public Records Request of April 18 2019.pdf

Dear Ms. Baxter,
 
Thank you for your public records request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1
V.S.A 315-320, dated April 18, 2019. You asked for “emails and text messages which are
public records between the T.J. Donovan and Kiah Morris from February 8, 2019 through
April 17, 2019.”
 
The Attorney General’s Office has conducted a search and we have attached the responsive
record here.
 
Sincerely,
 
Natalie Silver
 
 
Natalie Silver
Community Outreach and Policy Coordinator
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Natalie.Silver@vermont.gov
802 595 8679
 



 

 

 

April 22, 2019 

 

 

Via email to  

 

Cindy Baxter 

 

 

Re: Public Records Act request, dated April 18, 2019 

 

Dear Ms. Baxter, 

Thank you for your public records request made pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1 

V.S.A 315-320, dated April 18, 2019. You asked for “emails and text messages which are public 

records between the T.J. Donovan and Kiah Morris from February 8, 2019 through April 17, 

2019.” 

The Attorney General’s Office has conducted a search and we have attached the responsive 

record here.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

      Natalie Silver 

         Community Outreach and  

  Policy Coordinator 

    Vermont Attorney General’s Office 

 

 

 

 

 



2/18/19  

12:40 pm  

KM: Hey there, saw you called. I am in a public place for the next few hours. Do you want to connect 

later today? 




